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Principal’s Message 

Park Lawn welcomed Trustee Patrick Nunziata and our SOE Tracy Hayhurst on Friday April 26
th

. We were able to showcase some of the 
amazing things happening at Park Lawn (Poetry Café’, our Kindness Tree, our ISP program). Trustee Nunziata was able to see firsthand 
what a vibrant and busy place we are! 
 
 May is shaping up to be a very busy month at Park Lawn! We have our school Musical debuting next week, our Grade 6,7,8 students 
have an upcoming concert, our Grade 3 and 6 students will be writing EQAO and Park Lawn Palooza is almost here! We have Slo-Pitch, 
Ultimate Frisbee and Track and Field keeping our athletes busy and several classes will be out on trips this month! As we head into our 
final 2 months of school, please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. We are always happy to hear from our parents.   
 – Lisa Handiak 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

The March Break begins on Monday March 14th and ends on Friday March 18th. There will be no school that week, but we will see all staff and students 
back at Queen A on Monday March 21st! 

  

 
 

School Advisory Council 
Spring is here!! A big thank you to Arts Express and Tara Smith for our parent and student presentations on Managing Meanness by Cultivating 
Kindness. The Kindness tree is up in the front hall of the school. Please encourage our Park Lawn students to perpetuate acts of kindness and add more 
leaves to our tree! 
Park Lawn Palooza is Friday May 24

th
.  Advance tickets will be going on sale Wednesday May 1

st
- Wednesday May 15

th
. This is a large event, which 

brings the entire community together in support of our amazing school.   The event coordinators are still in need of sponsors, donations, and 
volunteers.  Please consider helping to make this event the amazing success it has been in years past.   If you are able to assist with any of these, please 
contact : Laina Taylor (lainataylor@hotmail.com) for volunteers and Tomiko Taylor (tomikotaylor@gmail.com) for sponsorship/silent auction. 
Volunteer sign-up www.signupschedule.com/palooza                                  
Mark your calendars, this year’s Parent Social is on Friday June 14

th
 at the Crooked Cue from 8pm-11pm! Tickets will go on sale starting Monday May 

29
th 

($15 per person, advanced sales only)! There will be a 50-50 draw at the event and the remaining  proceeds will go towards our school. Please reach 
out directly to Tamara Conway (tamaraconway@hotmail.com) if you have any questions or concerns. 
The next SAC meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 7th at 7pm in the Library.  If you need child minding, please contact our Vice Principal Debra 
Marshall-Macleod debra.marshall-macleod@tdsb.on.ca. We hope to see you there.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please let either one of us know. 

Cate Rowe   Meaghan Stevens 
caterowe@live.ca   megsstevens@hotmail.com 
Park Lawn JMS Co-Chair  Park Lawn JMS Co-Chair 

Park Lawn Presents: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Evening Performances: May 8th, 9th at 7:00 p.m. 
Matinee Peformances: May 7th, May 10th at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Tickets $5.00 

Dates to Remember – June 2019 
June 4:    1B, 1/2B to Bata Shoe Museum June 12: Welcome to JK Open House    June 25:  Grade 8 Graduation 
June 7:    PA Day    June 18: Grade 5 Visit    June 25:  Report Card Day 
June 10:  Grade 8 Trip to Camp Wahanowin June 19:  Pizza Lunch    June 27:  Last Day of School 

June 10:  Gr. 7 Immunization Day  June 20: Volunteer Breakfast 

EQAO at Park Lawn 
Grade 3: May 21 to 23 
Grade 6: May 27 to 29 

Grade 3 and Grade 6 students are encouraged to be at school on 
time and avoid appointments during the testing dates.  

 

Grade 6,7,8 Instrumental Concert 

Monday May 13, 2019 at 6:30 

Please join us for an evening of beautiful                              
music!! 
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